PROPOSAL TO ADD SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL
NEEDS PROVISION AT LAUNCELOT PRIMARY
SCHOOL

Notice is given in accordance with Section 19 (1) of the
Education and Inspections Act 2006 and the School
Organisation (Prescribed Alterations to Maintained
Schools) (England) Regulations 2013/3110 that Lewisham
Council intends to add SEN provision at Launcelot Primary
School (Launcelot Road, Bromley BR1 SEA). Specifically
to add a Resource Base catering for students with a primary
need of Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD). The anticipated
implementation date of this prescribed alteration is January
2024.

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal, copies
of which can be obtained via the Lewisham website
www.lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/schoo
|-statutory-notices or direct from Matt Henaughan, Head of
Infrastructure, 2nd Floor Laurence House, 1 Catford Road,

London SE6 4RU, matt.henaughan@lewisham.gov.uk

Within eight weeks from the date of publication of this
proposal, any person may comment on, support, or object
to the proposal in writing to Matt Henaughan at the address
or email above.

The closing date for responses is 12 noon, 12 May 2023.

Signed: Matt Henaughan,

Head of Infrastructure,
Children and Young People’s Services

Publication date: 17 March 2023 Lewisham




